
August 31, 2021 
 
Good afternoon, 

 
The City of Manchester received the 15% share of the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Distribution in the 
amount of $34,474.68 on May 27, 2021.  According to RSA 126-A:84, we are required to provide a report 
to NH DHHS on how we spent these fund by August 31, 2021.   
 
This email serves to advise that the full amount of $34,474.68 was deposited into a separate, standalone 
bank account and has yet to be spent. 
 
Please let me know if there is any additional information that you may need. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sharon Y. Wickens 
Finance Officer 
_____ 
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